
Crew 6S  

Newsletter 

Dear 6S Crew Students,  
  

          Can you believe you’ll be joining us at RLMS in just a few short 

weeks? We are so excited to have you as 6th graders on our crew, and 

we hope you’re just as excited!  

          Being a part of Roger Ludlowe Middle School will be an enriching 

academic and social experience for you. You will find that one of the 

main reasons why RLMS is a great school is because of the teachers.  

Mrs. Lareau, Mr. Lazar, Ms. Murphy, Ms. Paladino, and Mrs. Reilly are 

looking forward to working with you this year. Mrs. Lareau will share what 

she knows about weather, geology, ecology and much more in her sci-

ence classes. Mr. Lazar will explore data, statistics, fractions, decimals, 

geometry and many other mathematical concepts in math classes. Ms. 

Murphy will be supporting students in the learning center. Ms. Paladino 

will be teaching language arts class where you will grow and develop 

as readers and writers. Mrs. Reilly will take you around the world by ex-

ploring the cultures of Europe, Southwest Asia, North Africa, and South 

Asia in her social studies classes. As you can see, you will be very busy 

with all of the exciting activities that your teachers are planning for you 

this year. In addition to your crew teachers, you will also have Unified 

Arts (UA) teachers. The classes that you will be participating in for UA 

include physical education, health, music, computers, sewing, cooking, 

and art.  Your days at RLMS will be very busy! RLMS also offers a great 

selection of after school clubs and activities that suit all types of inter-

ests. We hope you’ll find one to join, as it’s a great way to make friends 

and develop some new hobbies or interests. 

          As the first day of school approaches, we would like you to begin 

preparing for your 6th grade year on Crew 6S.  There is a list of supplies 

on the right that will help you start your year off right.  Please also bring 

in a 2” x 2” recent picture of yourself for an activity we will do the first 

week of school. 

          We are all looking forward to meeting you at Orientation on 

Wednesday, August 30th.  We hope you continue enjoying the rest of 

your summer! 
 

 Kindly, 

 Your Crew 6S Teachers 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

 pencils & pens 

 highlighters 

 large glue stick 

 sticky notes 

 calculator 

 zippered pencil 

case 

 4 single-subject  

      spiral notebooks 

 1 1-inch binder 

 a packet reinforced 

loose leaf paper 

 5 dividers with  

       pockets 

 4 folders 

 a book of 

your choice 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

6th Grade Orientation 

Wednesday, August 30th 
 

1st Full Day of School 

Thursday, August 31st 
 

Open House 

Thursday, September 28th 

7:00-9:00 p.m. 
 

Parent Conferences 

(Early Dismissal) 

Thursday, October 19th 

1:15– 3:15 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, October 25th  

1:15-3:15 p.m. 

 

Thursday, October 26th  

6:00-8:00 p.m. 


